
 
 
From: Jim Baur 
Sent: Sunday, March 14, 2021 12:53 PM 
To: Regional Clerk <ClerkGeneralLine@york.ca>; Emmerson, Wayne <Wayne.Emmerson@york.ca> 
Cc: Bevilacqua, Maurizio <maurizio.bevilacqua@vaughan.ca> 
Subject: Highway 413 
 
I'm writing to ask that council vote against highway 413.  
 
This highway will be very detrimental to the environment in so many ways - loss of farm and wetlands, 
interference with rivers, adding to urban sprawl as examples. 
 
I am a retiree and I am becoming more and more concerned about the future for my grandchildren. We 
cannot keep bull dozing ahead with this type of project and then saying we will solve the climate issues 
in the future. 
 
I think it;s time to stop this highway and use the funds for  projects that help reduce our climate impact 
levels. 
 
Thank you 
Jim Baur 
Thornhill, On  
 


